
July 2019 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

Crystal and I thank you all for your faithful prayer and financial support!  The longer 

we are on deputation, the more we see the need for prayer.  We thank the Lord 

that we can go to Him with our need at any time and know that He will answer.  

We are also thankful for those who pray on our behalf.  Through your prayer for 

us, we know that the Lord has kept us safe on the roads as we travel to the different 

meetings.  The Lord has even worked out the timing of things so that when Crystal 

was sick for a few days, it happened between meetings and allowed time for 

recovery before going to another conference.    

 

Deputation Update 

The summer months can be slow for missionaries; however, we are thankful that 

our summer has been busy!  For the month of July, we had meetings in Missouri, 

Oklahoma, and Tennessee.  We were able to pick up one new supporting church 

this month; praise the Lord!   

At the end of July, Crystal and I headed back up to Washington to be with our 

sending church. We returned in preparation for my ordination service which occurs 

the first week of August. 

Praise 

I had asked in a previous letter for prayer for my dad.  In June, my parents returned 

to the states earlier than planned for a medical need.  Since then, my dad had a 

biopsy done on his kidney; and the results came back saying that there is no cancer 

and no infection!!  Thank you for praying!!! 

Prayer Request 

Please pray for our sending pastor, Pastor Bo McKenzie, as he is recovering from 

pneumonia.  He was extremely ill this past weekend with a temperature of 107!  

They found a “lump” in his right lung.  On August 9th, he is hoping to go in to find 

out what the “lump” is.  Please pray that this doctor’s appointment will go well and 

that the spot in his lung can clear up. 

 

Thank you for your prayer and financial support!  

Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 

Anacortes, WA 98221 

(360) 299-2707 

 

Support Address: 

 

GIBM 

P.O. Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091 

(972) 221-5600 

 

Telephone: 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 

 

 

E-mail: 

Kijana432@juno.com 
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